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 Head Teacher – Mrs R Farnell-Hill
Pike Fold Community Primary School

Old Market Street 

Blackley

M9 8QP   
Tel – 0161 702 3669/ Fax – 0161 795 2192

www.pikefold.manchester.sch.uk                                                           admin@pikefold.manchester.sch.uk 
Twitter:@PikeFoldPrimary

Monday 8th November 2021

Breakfast and Afternoon Tea 

with Santa
Dear Parents/Carers,

Due to the ongoing success of our Breakfast with Santa events, during the last week of November the school will be hosting these once again! 

This year we will also be trailing an Afternoon Tea with Santa event. 

All sessions are as follows:

	Tuesday 30th November
	Afternoon Tea with Santa – 15:45 – 16:30

	 
	 
	(All children to be accompanied by a paying adult)

	Wednesday 1st December
	Breakfast with Santa – 09:00 – 09:45

	 
	 
	(All Children to be accompanied by a paying adult)

	Thursday 2nd December
	Breakfast with Santa – 09:00 – 09:45

	 
	 
	(All Children to be accompanied by a paying adult)

	Friday 3rd December
	Breakfast with Santa – 09:00 – 09:45

	 
	 (All Children to be accompanied by a paying adult)


All sessions are £4 per person

This event is now available to book online via school spider only and must be booked by Sunday 21st November 2021. Unfortunately we cannot take any bookings over the phone or at the office or at any time after this date. 
If sessions reach the maximum number of sales prior to this date then they will be withdrawn earlier than 21st November.
Each Afternoon Tea booking will include the following:

· Selection of sandwiches (for each person booked on)
· Selection of cakes (for each person booked on)
· Hot/cold beverage (for each person booked on)

· Small gift (for all children booked on)
· Visit from Father Christmas during the session

· ‘I’ve seen Father Christmas’ sticker to wear following their visit.
Each Breakfast booking will include the following:

· Sausage muffin (for each person booked on)

· Hot/cold beverage (for each person booked on)

· Small gift (for all children booked on)
· Visit from Father Christmas during the session

· ‘I’ve seen Father Christmas’ sticker to wear following their visit.

For all events, please ensure your child is in school at their normal time and collected at their normal time.
If you are experiencing any Covid19 symptoms you will need to call us to cancel your session, a full refund will be given.

If you discover that you or your child need to self-isolate and this affects your booking, you will need to call us to cancel, a full refund will be given.

We hope to see lots of families taking advantage of this fantastic activity that we are still able to provide this year!
Hurry, places are limited!
Yours Sincerely

K Nickson

School Business Manager
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